TBLCC H# 50

From: Jamie Rivet <jriv@sympatico.ca>

To: <hebbgd@gov.ns.ca>

Date: 30 October 2009 07:57 PM

Subject: do not allow the senseless slaughter of animals
Oct 30, 2009

Gordon Hebb

NS

Dear Hebb,

I am appalled to see that the Nova Scotia government is attempting to
revise the provincial Wilderness Areas Protection Act to allow the
commercial slaughter of baby seals on Hay Island.

Do not allow Grey seals to be killed on Hay Island. Do not cave in to
the absurd demands of the fishing industry that has destroyed itself
from lack of foresight.

Protect the seals and our oceans. | have boycotted all Canadian
seafood. | will not visit the East Coast until seals are no longer
clubbed to death. It hurts me to have to write these words in the year
2009. Get out of the stone age.

Sincerely,

Mr. Jamie Rivet

133 Charlton Ave.
Thornhill, ON L4J 6W5
(905) 737-7518





